
Holiday Party:

 Our 2009 Holiday Party will again be held at 
the Stockyard, Route 82, Hopewell Junction.

 Date: Saturday, December 12, 2009 at 6:00 
PM.

 Begin the evening with Hors d’oeuvres  and 
then your choice of Chicken Marsala, Prime 
Rib or Broiled Stuffed Filet of Sole with 
choice of baked or mashed potatoes or rice 
pilaf. Coffee, tea and soda and dessert.

 See the enclosed flyer and return the bottom 
portion to by December 1, 2009 to:

American Legion

PO Box 92

Hopewell Jct. NY 12533

County Oratorical Contest

The County Oratorical Contest will be held 
October 24, 2009 at Post 203 in the Beacon 
Memorial Building, Main Street, Beacon.

Our Post will be represented by Steven Veraldo. 

Contest starts at 10:00 AM.

Manny Bacon
Post 1758

News

Department Commanders Visitation Dinner:

The Department Commanders Dinner will be held on

November 13, 2009 at the Arlington Post.  Cocktail 

hour will begin at 6:00 PM with the festivities 

starting at 7:00.  Dinner will be roast pork with all 

the trimmings and the cost is $26.00 per person.   

This year’s County Commander is Barbara Verissimo

from our post so it would be nice to have some 

members of Post 1758 at the dinner .

Reservations and payment can be sent to:

 Jacquemae Perrotta

 51 Creek Road Apt 303

 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Checks should be made out to “Dutchess County 

American Legion” and must be received by 

November 1, 2009.

Free Car Wash for Veteran’s:

Foam & Wash locations are inviting all active duty 
and former members of the military to have their 
vehicle washed free of charge on Veteran’s Day.  
Visit any of Foam & Wash’s five soft cloth facilities 
in Poughkeepsie, Wappingers Falls, Fishkill, 
Newburgh or Vails Gate from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm on 
Wednesday, November 11, 2009 to receive a 
complimentary $15.00 RainX Complete Car Wash. 
Todd Baright says “We are humbled and proud to 
wash your cars for free on Veteran’s Day”.

October 09



                    ♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦
Help!  We’re trying to get an address and contact information for a new member by the name of Mark 
Johnson.  If you know Mark let Jim Reynolds know so we can include him in our mailings.
                    ♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦

This is a great event.  If you have time please try to attend.  This will be my 4th

or 5th year and the children do a wonderful job. – Jim Reynolds

Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 10  th   at 7:00 pm   in the EF 
Community Center
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